
Ridley - DNR, Hunter <hunter.ridley@state.co.us>

Response to Division's Deficiency Review #1 for Modification 1 (MD1) - Joker Project
Lisa R. Fisher <lisa.fisher@escalantemines.com> Wed, Jul 2, 2025 at 4:45 PM
To: "Ridley - DNR, Hunter" <hunter.ridley@state.co.us>
Cc: Lisa Fisher <lisaraefisher@gmail.com>, "Cummings, Thomas F" <tcummings@blm.gov>, Ivan Martin
<stars2stonessurveying@yahoo.com>, Harry Colburn <hhhcolborn@outlook.com>

Hunter and all,

My apologies - apparently my eyes are to blame. I still do not have 20-20.
I did not read #3 correctly, I thought it said liner.

Mr. Colborn informed me that the question is about LINE not LINER.
And gave me the measurements for the WATER LINE :

His original measurement was 25' but he is modifying that to
40 ft buried and 50 ft above ground to cover the angle needed.

Do you need this in a formal letter?

Again my apologies.

Lisa

Quoting "Ridley - DNR, Hunter" <hunter.ridley@state.co.us>:

[Quoted text hidden]
[Quoted text hidden]
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